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Rochester-Canterbury Partnership
• Joint capacity funding request submitted in 

November
• Capacity funding approved in December (to end of 

2025)
o Shared Programme Manager
o Net Zero Advisor in each diocese
o Working as far as possible as a joint team

• Job descriptions prepared for both roles
• Memorandum of Understanding drafted

o To set out how we will work together

• Hope to advertise shortly



Mind the Gap

• Capacity unlikely to be in place until May/Jun
• National have launched various schemes of support
• We will not be able to publicise until we have 

capacity in place to support churches
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